From: Darlene Dougay [mailto:darlenedougay@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 11:46 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: another garage in Borden-Carleton

There is no way that we need another service station in this community. There is already three service
stations, and two that are locally owned ( Howatt's Shell and Ceretti groceries and Irving fuel) They have
provided jobs and great service to the community.

Darlene Dougay

Borden-Carleton



